
Ted Cruz – the anatomy of a
neo-con
The Characteristics of a Neo-Con

It  would  be  extremely  difficult  to  list  all  the
characteristics  —  what  goes  into  the  make-up  of  a  Neo-
Conservative.  But  there  are  a  few  attributes  which  are
necessary in order for one to successfully arrive at this
destination.

The  first  attribute  one  must  have  is  a  high  level  of
deceitfulness, for his/her first objective is to deceive the
opposition into perceiving them to be one of their own.

To be successful in this, one would necessarily have to have a
certain  level  of  acting  ability.  Why?  Because  they  are
constantly living and interacting with, and in the midst of,
the forces they are striving to deceive. This, of course,
means  they  have  to  be  gifted  with  an  above  average
intelligence to successfully pull off this long-time façade.
This is true inasmuch as they could, in an unguarded moment,
say something, or act in a way which could reveal some clue as
to who and what they really are.

The Republican Promises of the 2014 Election

Many  Americans  are  wondering  what  happened  regarding  the
results  of  the  2014  elections.  Prior  to  the  election,
according to all campaign rhetoric, the Republicans were going
to take control of running the government. They told us there
were going to be changes in the direction of the country to a
more traditional, pro-American government, both in foreign and
domestic policy.

That wasn’t what happened, was it? Instead of turning things
around, the new Republican majority teamed up with Obama and
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further  consolidated  his  agenda  for  “FUNDAMENTALLY
TRANSFORMING  AMERICA.”  They  actually  supported  him  in  his
secretly  negotiated  so-called  “free  trade”  agenda  which
consists  of  the  Trans-Pacific  partnership  (TPP)  and  the
Transatlantic Trade and Investment Partnership (TTIP).

All this came about through the leadership of John Boehner,
Speaker of the House, and Mitch McConnell, Senate Majority
Leader, both very high up on the list of Neo-Cons. Yet, they
were only the leadership, there were many others, both in the
Senate, as well as the House, who had to have been in on this
traitorous operation of supporting something that would start
us down the slippery slope to a massive loss of freedom and
independence as a nation. Then there were those who possibly
knew what was going down, and others that didn’t – they were
just dupes.

How and why were the results of the 2014 elections a disaster?
And  why  should  we  be  giving  it  any  attention?  It’s  very
simple: The Republican Party, especially at the leadership
level, and to some degree in the rank and file, has arrived at
the point where it is fairly well saturated with NEO-CONS,
i.e., so-called phony conservatives.

Okay, but what is a neo-con? What does one look like, and how
do they operate?

First, let’s start off with what they are. To begin with, they
are  a  spin-off  from  Trotsky,  you  know,  the  agent  who
supposedly broke away from Lenin. His followers were caller
Trotskyites, which doesn’t mean that the goals of Lenin and
Trotsky were different, only that they disagreed on the method
for achieving the goals. However, I believe it was mostly a
strategic, or theatrical exercise which allowed Trotsky access
to opportunities he otherwise would not have had.

Here’s how they operate. At first, they get to a position so
that they have access, or connections with authority figures



in, let’s say government, business, the media, and academia.
Then, by using a patient strategy, they begin building their
public image as a conservative by means of their association
with those who are perceived to be high up in conservative
(this  being  their  target)  circles,  but  also  in  neo-
conservative  circles  as  well.

It goes without saying, that regardless of which faction they
associate with, they are secure in retaining their image as a
conservative, for the simple reason that 99% of the public
perceives all of the associations frequented by them to be
conservative.

Senator Cruz as a Neo-Con Example

As an example, let’s focus on someone who fits the afore going
description. And for that exercise, let’s choose Senator Ted
Cruz:

Writing  in  an  article,  “TED  CRUZ  NEEDS  A  CONSTITUTIONAL
CONVENTION TO PASS THE NAU”, Kelleigh Nelson had this to say
about Senator Cruz. “Ted Cruz always tells the crowd what they
want to hear, depending on to whom he’s speaking. If you ask
most Republicans who Ted Cruz is, they’ll likely tell you that
he’s an Evangelical Christian with strong conservative values
and won’t compromise. He’s certainly spent all his time in the
Senate during his attempted government shutdowns trying to
convince people of that. Those Republicans would be wrong on
both counts.”

“Think he isn’t a neo-con?” Along with asking the question,
she posts a photo of him speaking at a Heritage Foundation
event, one of the top phony rightwing shills for the NWO.

Continuing on she states, “For all his allure as an outsider,
Canada-born Ted Cruz is in fact an insider playing a role
similar to the one Barack Obama played back in 2008 when his
handlers portrayed him as the hope and change candidate out of
nowhere. Ted Cruz set out to be an elitist from the very



beginning.”

Then there’s the following according to Jason Zengerle’s piece
in GQ Magazine, “As a law student at Harvard, he refused to
study with anyone who hadn’t been an undergrad at Harvard,
Princeton, or Yale. Says Damon Watson, one of Cruz’s law-
school room-mates. “He said he didn’t want anybody from ‘minor
ivies’ like Penn or Brown.”

Based  upon  this  revelation,  he  is  endowed  with  other
characteristics, and or attributes. This could be a subdued,
covert arrogance in addition to a super ego.
Much can be discerned about Cruz’s character by checking out
those with whom he is in connection with, and especially his
list of doners:

According  to  Kevin  “Coach”  Collins,  Ted  Cruz  maybe  “just
following the rules the same as everybody else” but that is
just the problem. Ted Cruz is following the rules the same as
everybody else in the phony rightwing neo-cons.

There is a simple reason why people give politicians money.
They want something in return. Whatever the particular need
is, the money flows. Those who show up in Washington and make
it clear that they won’t “play ball” are ignored when looking
for donations.

An implied deal is made when every check changes hands.

Cruz  has  a  carefully  cultivated  image  of  being  that  rare
person who is a member of Congress and an outsider. This begs
the question: Is Cruz really seen as an outsider by those who
stuff money in his pockets? Highly doubtful.

An examination of Cruz’s reported campaign donations finds
that his name is listed along with some of the most loathsome
people of both parties. It shows they all eat from the same
trough.



Goldman Sachs, the company his wife works for, which is the
quintessential “Wolf of Wall Street” and an ATM for Democrats,
gave Cruz $69,350. They also gave at least $10,000 to both
Nancy Pelosi and Steve Israel. They don’t donate to those they
don’t see as team players. Don’t forget their low interest
loan to Ted and Heidi when he ran for the Senate of Texas.

The pro-amnesty Club for Growth gave Cruz $705,000 and spent
another $1 million independently in Iowa to support amnesty.

Warren Buffet, a strong financial backer of amnesty has given
Cruz $27,750 and Hillary $25,000.

The  Koch  Brothers,  who  are  strong  financial  Backers  of
amnesty, gave Cruz $23,750. Don’t ever believe the Koch’s and
their  Americans  for  Prosperity  are  conservative,  they’re
anything but.

And the list goes on.

I was very much pro-Cruz at one time; then I came across the
first red flag: which was the revelation that his wife, Heidi,
was a term member of the Council on Foreign Relations, and was
a member of the CFR’s Task Force, BUILDING a NORTH AMERICAN
COMMUNITY.

According to Kelleigh Nelson in her article, “TED CRUZ, HENRY
KISSENGER AND THE GLOBALISTS”, in newswithviews.com, December
8, 2015, “The Council on Foreign Relations (CFR) calls the
NAU,  the  North  American  Community.  In  reality,  it  is  the
joining  of  Canada,  America  and  Mexico  into  one  big  super
State, just as Europe was joined into one big European Union.
Quite obviously, Donald Trump’s comment about illegal criminal
aliens has jeopardized the plan that has been in the works
since 2006, and even before. The global elite, through the
direct  operations  of  Bush  and  his  administration  are
responsible.”

If the Trans-Pacific Partnership (TPP), which Cruz supports,



is ratified by the Congress and Senate, then the NAU will be
automatic; we will have open borders with hordes of people
flooding  into  our  country  that  will  be  embedded  with
terrorists,  and  no  telling  what  else.

So, if you are concerned, call your Congressman and Senators.
Tell them to oppose anything relating to Obama’s so-called
“free trade” agenda. Also tell them to oppose any legislation
concerning controlling the internet, because we need it to be
able  to  continue  the  fight  to  preserve  our  freedom,  what
little we have remaining.

What we are having to deal with is the influence of very evil
forces. It is hard to describe them to the extent of their
evilness. Many people, at times, refer to individuals of these
forces as SOBs, but this is wrong. To begin with, it is a
misnomer – there is no way any of them can be the son of a
female canine, and even if that were possible, calling them
one would be an up-grade, for they have a long way to go to
get to that level.

What I have presented here is only the tip of the iceberg of
what I have unearthed about Senator Cruz, but I have written
enough for anyone to think about. In addition, Cruz is not the
only one of the candidates for the Oval Office that harbor
these sentiments.

Be strong in your calls and letters to the traitors in DC,
repeat them often, and go into your prayer closet and pray for
our country. She needs a strong leader who will oppose neo-con
and leftist efforts, and we have only one to choose from,
Donald J. Trump.
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